
NKU Hoops
NKU has invited our families to a FREE
event to meet the Men’s and Women’s

Basketball teams.  It is next Thursday, Oct
3rd.  Please see today’s flyer for more

information.

Seat Belts
This is a friendly reminder that all

children should be safely buckled in before
you leave your parking space.  I have seen
many children not buckled into their car

seats or seat belts.  We GREATLY
appreciate your help in enforcing this

matter with your children.

Upcoming Dates

Oct 4th-Pet Blessing
Oct 7th- No School

Oct 23rd- Trunk or Treat

School Mass is every Wednesday @ 8:45

Attendance
Student attendance is critical to your

student’s educational success.  Missing 2
days a month is considered chronic

absenteeism.  Kentucky adopted new
school laws this year for truancy.  

According to the State of Kentucky, Any
student who has attained the age of six (6)

years, but has not reached his or her
eighteenth birthday, who has been absent
from school without valid excuse for three

(3) or more days, or tardy without valid
excuse on three (3) or more days, is a

truant. Any parent/guardian who
intentionally fails to comply with the

requirements of KRS 159.010 to 159.170
shall be fined one hundred dollars ($100)

for the first offense, and two hundred fifty
dollars ($250) for the second offense. Each
subsequent offense shall be classified as a
Class B misdemeanor. This determination
is at the discretion of the judicial system.

Please remember to send in an excuse
with your child and to call them off when
they are sick or have appointments.  We

understand that families like to take trips
throughout the year.  However, we have
many long weekends and vacations built
into the calendar. Please refrain if at all

possible from scheduling trips on school
days.

Pet Blessing
We will have a Pet blessing next Friday on

St. Francis’ feast day.  Please see today’s
flyer.

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

September 23rd-27th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.


